
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19th, 2022 

 

 

Steve Reverand 

Pstrossova 19 

110 00 Praha 1 

Czech Republic 

Tel: +420 775 037 983 

E-Mail: steve.reverand@filmstudies.cz 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madarm, 

 

 

My name is Steve Reverand. I am a film producer based in Prague, as well as one of the co-directors 

of Prague Film School in Czech Republic, an institution that provides training in filmmaking in 

English language. Among my responsibilities, I am a lecturer, a production coordinator as well as a 

tutor for our second-year students. 

 

Ms. Olivia Dance is currently one of our second-year students, on the way to graduate in May 2023. 

Olivia joined our school on a scholarship in May 2022, managed to catch up with our program and 

graduated the first year with honors. She was subsequently accepted into our second-year program 

focusing on directing. I can attest that Olivia is a brilliant and dedicated student, fluent in English, 

who has written, produced, and directed 2 short films while in Prague Film School. By May 2023, 

her training will have included at least 20 weeks of practical training on various film sets and in the 

editing suite. 

 

She attended all classes and workshops as well as worked on multiple extra-curricular projects to 

develop her filmmaking skills in a professional environment where she proved to be serious, smart, 

dynamic, and creative. 

 

I am very much looking forward to seeing what Olivia does in the future, and therefore her application 

comes to you with my utmost recommendation. 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

Steve Reverand 


